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Meeting Minutes for November 8, 2011
Council Member Carter, Lee, Brown and Holt
Topic:
Redistricting 
Location:

1st Floor- City Hall, Don Davis Room 
In Attendance:
CM Carter, CM Lee, CM Brown, CM Holt, Bill Killingsworth and Soliman Salem (Planning and Development, Cindy Laquidara and Jason Gabriel (Office of General Counsel), Chris Warren (Jacksonville Chamber of Commerce), Rebekah Hagan (ECA for CM Carter), Scott Wiley and Tony Bates (Citizens)
Meeting Convened: 3:33 p.m.

· CM Carter’s purpose in the noticed meeting was to discuss the proposed redistricting map.

· Mr. Killingsworth explained to CM Lee why First Coast High School had to remain in District 2. 
· Mr. Killingsworth also explained to CM Lee that they attempted to carve out the Otis Rd. landfill and leave it in District 8 but were not able to make that accommodation. District 8 would either have to extend to 301 or not extend to 301. The decision was left up to CM Carter and CM Lee. 

· CM Lee stated she did not want to give up anymore of her district than she has already given. 

· CM Carter’s proposed changes are 25 people on Bulls Bay Highway, on the West and South, Jackson Avenue, on the East, and Old Plank Road, on the North. Also, 601 people on Otis Road, on the East, Beaver Street and Township of Baldwin border on the South, and Duval County line on the West.
· CM Lee stated she would let CM Carter know her final decision about the proposed changes before the Council Meeting. 
Meeting Adjourned: 3:49 p.m.
Minutes:   Rebekah Adams Hagan, ECA to CM Doyle Carter 
cc:
Council Members/Staff

Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary

Dana Farris, Chief, Legislative Services Division
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